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Once again, it’s been a great week here 
at Beacon. We are so proud of the 
progress our children have made since 
the beginning of term. We hope that you 
can attend our parent and teaching 
meetings on the 21st and 22nd of 
October to see for yourself. You will 
have received more information and the 
link to make your booking today. These 
initial meetings are incredibly important 
and a wonderful opportunity for you to 
talk in detail with your child’s teacher 
about how well they have settled into 
the new academic year.

Next week is our Ignite Wonder 
Community Week. Every child across 
the school will be venturing into our 
locality to give back and say thank you 
to the local community of Bodmin. 

On Tuesday, our preschool and reception children will be placing hand painted 
kindness stones throughout our local area and our year 3 children are visiting 
our local scout hut to clear and weed their garden area. On Wednesday, our 
year 4 children will be out litter picking across the Beacon and the town 
centre. Then on Thursday our year 1 children are visiting our local charity shops 
with their donations and our year 2 children are visiting some of our local care 
homes with gifts of freshly baked gingerbread men linked to their class 
story. Our year 6 children are venturing to St Petroc’s community garden and 
churchyard to help weed and tidy the area. Cosmonauts class have the pleasure 
of working with the local library to read and share sensory stories. As you will 
be aware, we are also collecting items to donate to our local food bank, if you 
have any donations, kindly please send any donations into school before Friday 
18th October.

Next Thursday we are holding our first school tour for any families currently 
looking for a school place for their child next September. During this time 
families will meet the team and hear all about our school, what makes Beacon 
so special and what each child’s school journey will look like. They will also 
receive a tour, as well as having the opportunity to spend time in our magical 
early years setting while our children are engaging in their learning. Please 
spread the word to any families who may want to come along to find out more.

I think that is it for this week, wishing you a wonderful and hopefully dry 
weekend!

Kaye



Key Events for next week– Reception and KS1

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Reception PE- find a safe space.
Decorating our 

'kindness stones' for 
Community Week.

Hiding our 'kindness 
stones' in the 
community.

Exploring the habitat of 
the jungle in Science.

Drop 
everything and 

read.

Year 1
Less than, greater 

than and equal too.
Writing an ending to 

the own poems.
PE Day –

fundamentals.

Community week –
taking our donations to 
the local charity shop.

Drop 
everything anf

read.

Year 2

Which material is the 
strongest? Let's put 
our scientific skills to 

the test!

Exploring our school 
grounds to discuss the 
uses of materials. Why 
are specific materials a 
good choice for certain 

jobs/objects?

Community week –
Baking our gingerbread 

men!

Community week –
Dropping off our baked 

good to the local 
community.

Drop 
everything and 

read.



Key Events for next week– KS2 and ARB

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Year 3
Religious Education-
Sanatana Dharmer

(Hinduism)

Pioneers-
Community visit to 

the Scout Hunt 
Garden

Discoverers-
Community visit to 

the Scout Hut garden

Starting our new 
Maths unit!

Addition and 
Subtraction!

Drop everything 
and Read!

Year 4
Amazing Grace – new 
text in Talk for Reading 

Computing – coding 
on Purple Mash

Litter pick at the 
Beacon for Community 

Week

Funky French 
Thursdays

Drop everything 
and read

Year 5
Starting our new science 
topic – Earth and Space

PE – Football 
Funky French 

Thursday
Drop Everything 

and Read 

Year 6
Geography – climate 

change and fossil 
fuels

Non-Fiction Writing 
– Holes 

Introducing Prime 
Numbers in Maths

Community visit 
to St. Petroc's 

garden

Drop Everything 
and Read

Cosmonauts Amazing Art
Sensational Science

Visit from the library
PSHE Outdoor learning Cooking 



EYFS ‘Highlight of the Week’

"A leaf man goes where the wind 
blows". This week we have been trying 
to find out where the leaf man has 
blown. When we couldn't find him, we 
made our own leaf men after 
collecting leaves from the garden that 
the wind had blown down.

In Reception, we have been exploring 
different habitats. We have learnt 
about animals that live in the 
woodland and ocean habitats. We 
have created habitats outside for 
animals and have sorted the animals 
into their correct habitats. We are all 
super scientists! 



KS1 ‘Highlight of the Week’

Year 1 have had a fantastic week using Purple 
Mash to support their learning in computing.  
The children have all logged in and made their 
own avatars, as well as painted pictures and 
saved them in their accounts.  We have 
explored the tools section of Purple Mash 
where we could record everyone's favourite
colours or fruit as a survey.  We also designed 
our own game for a tablet.

Our Year 2 scientists have blown us away 
with their enquiry and investigative skills. 
They have been testing different properties 
such as flexibility, transparency and 
absorbency. Next week we move onto 
investigating strength! In PE, the children 
have particularly enjoyed playing new 
games such as 'banana split' and have 
practising different type of jump landings.



Lower KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

This week Year 3 have been learning all about the 
Stone age, Bronze age and Iron age in History. We 
learnt all about when these ages happened in 
British history and placed them on a timeline.  We 
also got the opportunity to look at and hold 
artefacts from the different time periods. We got to 
see the different materials and tools which were 
used in the different ages and saw how these tools 
were made and used. Well done Year 3 for another 
amazing week! 

This week, Year 4 have had a great time exploring their 
Science unit linked to electricity: we have made 
simple circuits and learnt how switches can control 
them.
In reading, we have been writing our own poems 
linked to Medusa and even performed them to 
different members of staff.
Next week, we are celebrating Community Week as a 
school and look forward to our litter pick at the 
Beacon on Wednesday.
Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing 
everyone again on Monday.



Upper KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

This week, Year 6 have continued to shine – especially 
when it has come to their independent losing tales.  

We have had everything from people losing friends in 
the forest, to special letters being lost across the 
desert.  It makes all of us proud to see how much 

effort each child has put into their stories.
Next week, we are really looking forward to 

celebrating Community Week – Year 6 will be helping 
to weed and tidy St. Petroc's Community garden on 

Thursday.
Have a lovely weekend.

Year 5 have been working hard to shine brightly 
– they have been completing their warning tales 
for their independent writes. We are very excited 

to read their finished stories. 
We have also been learning in RE about 

Humanists and Christians this week, which has 
sparked lots of discussions about rules and 

values. 
We cannot wait to see what Community Week is 

going to bring us next week. 



Cosmonauts and Shine ‘Highlight of the Week’

Core word of the 

Week 
In Cosmonauts' this week we 
have been exploring our 
feelings through making  
feelings bottles, creating 
gingerbread men 
suncatchers, making raisins 
dance in fizzy water and have 
enjoyed taking part in 'Funfit' 
activities outside. 

In Shine this week we visited Celtic 
Produce where the children explored the 
aisle’s looking for fruits that could go in a 
crumble. The children then made their own 
delicious crumbles accompanied with 
custard. In Emotional Literacy we had a 
particular focus on name calling and the 
effects that it has. The children came up 
with some lovely ideas of kind things to 
say to their peers.



Reuben Smith 

Leah Bernardo-
Martins 

Laura Akamien

Theo Hamley

George Taylor

Hunter Trivett

Samuel Rawling 

Maddison McNulty

Chayse Bowers

Arlo Learoyd

Finn Lee

Charlie Taylor

Lilly May

Poppy Pearce

Robbie White

Amelia Hurley

Fantastic mathematician



Total
462 Total

510
Total
383

Total
439



Total
2698

Total
3097

Total
2194

Total
2804



Attendance Information



Attendance Information



Monday 14th October • Ignite Wonder Community Week 
• Flu immunisations

Thursday 17th October • Reception and nursery open afternoon – 2024 – 1.45

Monday 21st October • NO CLUBS THIS WEEK 
• Individual children photographs – Class Photography
• Parent Consultations

Tuesday 22nd October • Parent Consultations 

Monday 28th October – 31st October • Half Term 

Monday 4th November • Inset day – school closed to students 

Tuesday 5th November • Beacon Bonfire Celebrations

Thursday 7th November • Reception open Morning 9am and evening 5.30pm 

Monday 11th November • Anti bullying week
• Ukelele Lessons Y5

Tuesday 12th November • Anti Bullying week – odd socks day

Wednesday 13th November • SEND Parent workshop 2

Thursday 14th November • Plymouth Argyle Coaching – Year 5

Friday 15th November • Children in need
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Monday 18th November • UK Parliament week 

Tuesday 19th November • Choir Fest @ Truro Cathedral 

Wednesday 20th November • Parent Workshop – Reading beyond phonics Y2-Y6

Thursday 21st November • Plymouth Argyle Coaching – Yr 5 

Monday 25th November • Last Week for clubs 
• Ukelele Lessons Y5 

Wednesday 27th November • Parent workshops – supporting year 2 maths

Thursday 28th November • Plymouth Argyle Coaching

Monday 2nd December • Beacon inset day- closed to students

Tuesday 3rd December • St Petrocs Bodmin Schools Concert 6pm

Wednesday 4th December • St Petrocs Bodmin Schools Concert 6pm

Thursday 5th December • International volunteer day
• Plymouth Argyle coaching – year 5

Thursday 12th December • Nursery Christmas Performance
• Plymouth Argyle coaching – year 5
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Monday 16th December • Preschool & Reception Performance – 2pm

Tuesday 17th December • Preschool & Reception Performance – 9.30
• Y1 & 2 Christmas performance 2pm
• KS2 Christmas Concert @ St Petrocs church 6pm

Wednesday 18th December • ARB, Y1 & 2 Christmas Performance 9.30

Thursday 19th December • Whole School Christmas Dinner
• Christmas Jumper Day

Friday 20th December • Class Parties
• Christmas Visitors

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!!!
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IMPORTANT

For safeguarding purposes children should not
be wearing smart watches in school.

SAFEGUARDING



SAFEGUARDING



SAFEGUARDING



Young Carers

If you believe that your child is a young carer then 

please speak to our admin team and they will 
advise you as to how we can help you in school. 

Or you can contact Cornwall Young Carers directly 
on their freephone number 01736 756655, or by 

emailing kernowyoungcarers@barnardos.org.uk.

Cornwall Young Carers complete great work with 
the young carers in our county by aiming to support 

them to self-manage caring responsibilities, 
providing information, advice and guidance over the 

phone and working with schools. 

They also provide direct 1-1 work with Young 

Carers and Young Adult Carers as well as offering 
activities on a regular basis and during the school 

holidays.

mailto:kernowyoungcarers@barnardos.org.uk
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A Polite Request.

If you need to get a 
message to your 
child during the 

school day, please 
call the main office 
before 2:30pm to 

ensure the message 
is passed on.
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